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NOTICE 

J 

DEPARTMENT OF LIFELONG LEARNING AND EXTENSION 

The DLLE Unit, in association with National Federation of Visual 

Impaired Persons (NFOVIP), is organising an exhibition-cum-sale of 

handmade rakhis, agarbattis, and dhoop that have been handcrafted by 

persons with vision impairment on Monday, 28 July, 2025 in the college. 

Rakshabandhan and the approaching festive season are around the corner, 

and it's the perfect time to buy beautiful rakhis and pooja essentials. 

Let's extend a helping hand to the gifted and deserving members of: 

NFOVIP by purchasing their creations at the campus this year. 

We request you to visit the stalls from 09 .00 a.m. to 04.00 p.1n. near the 

1nain entrance of the college on Monday, 28 July, 2025 and make generous 

purchases of the tasteful, reasonably priced articles. 

The entire sales proceeds will be used for the welfare of the members of 

NFOVIP. 
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